From: Parry-Wingfield, simon [ AR
Sent: 01 October 2018 09:39
To: McClue, Jonathan [ NN $9O

Cc: 100avenueroadCMP
planning [

Subject: 2018/ 4239/P - 100 Avenue Road

Dear Mr McClue,

As regards 100 Avenue Road, | understand that the developers are
seeking permission to remove two fire exits from the new building, the bin
storage in the ‘affordable’ section and reduce the basement area. These
changes would also seem to me to be outrageous and unacceptable and
should be refused. The safety of the new residents in light of all the recent
tragedies should not be compromised. Equally removing bin storage will
only add to waste being left in the square.

Please do not allow these changes.

The developers should be encouraged to rethink their plans completely and
consider a smaller building that can fit the site and the constraints which
they clearly recognize given they are having to cut corners to fit everything
they want in to the building.

Best regards

Simon Parry-Wingfield

Simon Parry-Wingfield
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